
 

 

From: Connelly, Steven M. (MD) 
To: Simon, Alisha (MDH) 
Subject: Regarding Regions Hospital Bed Request 
Date: Monday, April 2, 2018 12:09:06 PM 

Good Morning 

I have reviewed the submission request and other data. From the perspective of Park Nicollet 
Health Services, we are supportive of the request and do not feel the request will be 
detrimental to our or any other health care organization. 

Steven M Connelly, MD 
President Park Nicollet Health Services 

Sent from my iPad 
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